
 
 

ATTENTION 
CITY OF WEST WENDOVER 

RESIDENTS 
 

DUE TO THE 
CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY 

 

CHANGE IN 
 

RESIDENTIAL GARBAGE PICK UP 
 

FOR CHRISTMAS WEEK ONLY! 
 

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 26, 2019  (Mobile Home Parks) 
& 

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 27, 2019  (All Other Homes) 
 

(ONE DAY LATER THAN NORMAL WITH 
NO TRASH PICKUPS ON WEDNESDAY) 

 
CANS NEED TO BE OUT THE NIGHT BEFORE 

OR BY 7:00 A.M. 
 
 

FOR QUESTIONS PLEASE CALL 
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 

664-3363 
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